
 

  

Memorandum  
 

From: Bristol County Commissioners 

Date: November 9, 2017 

Re: Senior Building Custodian – New Bedford Trial Court 

 

Please be advised that the County Commissioners are posting a position for a Senior Building Custodian 

for the New Bedford Third District Courthouse.  The hours for this position will be announced as required 

by the County Commissioners. 

Attached is a copy of the job description for the position. 

Please forward a letter indicating your interest in this position to Maria Gomes at the above address or 

email at mgomes@countyofbristol.net as soon as possible.  If you should have any questions, please call 

the office at 508-824-9681. 

 

 

 

 

Post:  Thursday, November 9, 2017 

 

Deadline: Thursday, November 16, 2017        
    

 


